
Tadpoles Community 

Preschool Dates for 

2020/21                                            
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th 

September 2020 
Inset day  No Tadpoles children  

(Stay and Play appointments 
throughout the day)  

Monday 7th September 
2020 

Start of Term 
Autumn 1  

All children  

Monday 26th October – 
Friday 30th October 2020 

Half – Term holidays  No Children  

Monday 2nd November 
2020 

Start of Term 
Autumn 2  

All children  

To be confirmed Christmas 
Celebration 

All children  
 

Thursday 17th December 2020 Last day of Term  
  

 Last week Festive fun for all 
children in usual sessions 

Friday 18th December 2020 Inset Day  No Tadpoles Children  

Monday 4th January 2021 Inset Day  No Tadpoles children  
(Stay and play appointments 

to be confirmed for new 
starters)  

Tuesday 5th January 2021 Start of Term 
Spring 1  

All children  

Monday 15th February – 
Friday 19th  

February 2021 

Half – Term holidays  No children  

Monday 22nd February 
2021 

Start of Term 
Spring 2  

All children  

To be confirmed Mother’s Day Breakfast  
 To be confirmed 

Mums, aunts, nanny’s, 
granny’s and children – 8.45-

9.30  

Thursday 1st April 2021 Last Day of Term All Children 

2nd April 2021 Bank Holiday No Children  



Monday 5th April – Friday 
16th April 2020 

Easter Holidays  No children  

Monday 19th April Inset Day  No Tadpoles children  
(New starters stay and play 

throughout the day 
appointments to be 

confirmed) 

Tuesday 20th April 2021 Start of Term 
Summer 1  

All children  

3rd May 2021 Bank Holiday  No children  

31st May 2021- 4th June 
2021  

Half Term Holiday  No children  

Monday 7th June 2021 Start of Term 
Summer 2  

All children  

To be confirmed Father’s Day Breakfast  Dads, uncles, granddads and 
children - 8.45 -9.30  

To be confirmed Summer Party  Friends, Families and Parents  

Wednesday 21st July 2021 Millers Ark Farm Visit 
Tadpoles 

All Children  
Children who are not in 

session on this day will be 
allocated a time slot to visit 

the animals. If your child is in 
session as normal on this day 
you will not need a time slot.  

Friday 23rd July 2021 Last day of Term before 
summer holidays 

commence 

All children 

 

 

 

Due to COVID-19 some of our events may not be able to go ahead 

however we are awaiting guidance from the 

government on what we will be allowed to do going 

forward nearer to the time of the events highlighted 

in orange. Some of our events may still be able to go 

ahead but in a slightly different way. We will 

continue to keep you updated on this.  


